
 

A public celebration will be held on 
Saturday May 15, 2010  at 

Victoria Park Carillon and Cenotaph Area 
Gathering at the Cenotaph 10:30 a.m. 

Program Begins at 11:00 a.m. 
Everyone in the community encouraged to come 

Those with Luncheon tickets will be invited to proceed to the 
 Dutch Canadian Society Hall  1738 Gore Rd.  London, Ontario 

for  lunch and an afternoon of entertainment.   
Anyone who does not want lunch is invited to the Dutch Canadian Club 

to enjoy the entertainment. 

For more information and to purchase tickets for the afternoon please contact 
the Netherlands Consulate Office at  519-661-0453 or the Dutch Canadian 
Society Hall at 519-670-3466 

GoGreenGoDutchGoBike 
 
The Go GreenGoDutchGoBike initiative started last year and was a great success.  
This year the event is being held as part of the 65th Anniversary of the liberation.  
See our separate flyer for this event and/or visit gogreengodutchgobike.com   
To register e-mail gogreengodutchgobikelondon@gmail.com 


